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SHAULL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - ID# 21139 
 
 

 
 
Dear Family & Friends,   
 
My child’s/children’s school is participating in A+ School Rewards September 7, 2018 - March 16, 2019, a great 
fundraising program run through our local Giant!  This is an easy way for you to help our school earn CASH  
each time you shop at any Giant Store.  Please register your Giant BONUSCARD® to our SCHOOL ID# 21139.   
New supporters needing help registering their Giant Food Card to your School ID# can now call Consumer Affairs 
for assistance at 1-877-366-2668 OPTION 1. 
 
To participate in the program:   
 

 Visit www.giantfoodstores.com  and select Savings & Rewards. Follow the prompts to create your 
online account.  You’ll need your 11-digit BONUSCARD® number and the School ID #. 

 
IF YOU DON’T KNOW YOUR BONUSCARD® NUMBER, CALL 1-877-366-2668 and select Option #1 

 

REMEMBER…if you supported our school last year, you DO NOT need to register your card again! 
 
To earn points: 

 Use your Giant BONUSCARD® each time you shop at Giant, and you will earn CASH for my school. You can 
track the number of points you are earning for our school by checking your grocery receipt starting 
September 7, 2018 through March 16, 2019. 

 At the end of each month, your points are calculated and converted to CASH rewards. These CASH 
rewards for our school are updated monthly. You can track our progress when you sign in to your online 
account.   

 My school will receive one CASH awards check at the end of the program and can use this cash for any 
of its educational needs. 

 
Our school needs your support!  Please take a moment to register your BONUSCARD® today! And don’t forget to 
tell your friends and neighbors to do the same.  It could mean the world to our school. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely,  
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